
From: Nick Lucius <Nick.Lucius@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, September 22, 2023 3:14 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Accenture GenAI Event 
 
Steve, 
 
As we discussed in my previous email, on September 20, I attended an event for tech leaders to learn 
about AI, data and security trends. Accenture invited me to attend the event and it was held at their 
local offices in Chicago. 
 
Nick 
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